
 

 

 

 

 

Important Notice to Residents  

 

As a result of previous increase in rodent activity, we increased the bait boxes across the site.  As a  

result of further resident concerns, Pestgone (our Pest Control Contractor), has placed additional bait  

boxes around the inner green and other areas of the site today, 15th May. 

 

In addition to the above, we have also undertaken the sealing of many pipes around the site.  We have  

a contractor attending the site on Wednesday, 17th May, to survey one of the smaller enclosed communal  

gardens as potentially an underground pipe may have collapsed, thus causing an increase in rodent  

activity. 

 

Please be assured that this is red flagged by the Estate Office until such time it has been brought to its  

rightful conclusion. 

 

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 

Estate Manager 


